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Please support SB 149.  You have heard the arguments already.  This Oregonians 

supports this measure.  Here's what it does: 

 

Senate Bill 149 would expand the definition of who is eligible to receive state-funded 

case support that is typically reserved only for refugees - currently, that support is 

limited to those who meet the federal definition of refugee, which excludes parolees 

and asylum seekers. It would also enable more organizations to receive funds to 

case manage, rehouse, and otherwise support newcomer families in our state. 

Finally, it would allocate funds toward these purposes, which would mean a path to 

stability for hundreds of newcomer families.  


